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 Ormston School weekly 
newsletter  

  The day Ormston School officially opens has arrived! 

Mr Brown, Headteacher: The journey for me started 
over 13 months ago and what a journey it has been, 
the transformation of the building and the grounds are 
incredible. All of the staff are looking forward to 
welcoming the young people which will bring the school 
to life 😊😊 

Following our very successful open day, we have 
received such lovely feedback from other professionals, parents/carers and 
young people. We cannot wait to start educating our first cohort of young 
people, helping them to engage with learning, strengthen their skills, and 
build trusted relationships which will help them throughout their education.   

School Uniform 

Wearing a school uniform is one of the ways in which positive relationships 
and a sense of belonging are developed at school. Order forms can be 
found on the school website or can be collected from the office. Please 

note we can currently only accept cash payments.  

 

 Polo Shirt White £9.90 
Sweatshirt Royal Blue £12.30 
Sweatshirt Cardigan £13.50 
PE T-shirt Royal Blue £6.60 
Fleece (Optional) £23.34 
Hoodie (Optional) £18.00 

 

Roadworks 

From Wednesday 11th September British Gas are making improvements to 
local infrastructure. This means that the road running down the side of the 

school will be closed for approximately 9 days.  

 
   
 

 

 
 

 

 

Contact Us 

01134 655210 

Ormston School 
Alma Road 
Headingley 
Leeds 
West Yorkshire 
LS6 2AH 

www.ormstonschool.co.uk  
schooloffice@ormstonschool.co.uk  
 

Key Dates 

Transition Timetables 
Monday 9th September – 
Tuesday 24th September  
Transition has been carefully 
planned and we would 
appreciate it if young people 
can attend as many planned 
transitions as possible 
 

INSET Date 
Wednesday 25th 
September 
Staff are attending whole 
school training 
 

Full Time Offer 
Thursday 26th September 
Young people should be 
attending school full time 
 

The school calendar with all 
planned INSET dates and 
school holidays can be found 
on the school website 

From Wednesday 11th September 2024 young people will be collected 
from vehicles by their staff teams in the designated school drop off area 
at the front of Moorfield House. Vehicles will need to turn around and 
return along the drive to exist from the main entrance. Thank you and 

apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
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